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Speaker Announces Date of 2014 Youth Parliament 
 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (October 16, 2014) - The Honourable George Qulaut, Speaker of the 

Legislative Assembly of Nunavut, is pleased to announce that the 2014 Speaker’s Youth 

Parliament will be held in Iqaluit on November 27, 2014. 

 

Students enrolled in Nunavut high schools are encouraged to submit applications to participate in 

the Youth Parliament. Information packages have been sent to all high schools in the territory.  

 

The proceedings of the 2014 Speaker’s Youth Parliament will be held in the Chamber of the 

Legislative Assembly. The Youth Parliament will convene on November 27, 2014, at 1:30pm 

(EST). 

 

The public is invited to observe the proceedings of the Youth Parliament from the Visitors’ 

Gallery. The proceedings will be broadcast live across Nunavut on local community cable 

stations and direct-to-home satellite service on the Bell (channel 513) and Shaw (channel 289 – 

classic / channel 489 – new lineup) networks. 

 

The proceedings of the 2014 Speaker’s Youth Parliament will be re-broadcast during the week of 

December 1-5, 2014. 

 

“Youth Parliament is a unique and exciting opportunity for students from across our territory to 

assume the role of Members of the Legislative Assembly,” said Speaker Qulaut. “In addition to 

learning about the government’s institutions and processes, Youth Parliamentarians will enjoy a 

variety of recreational activities.” 
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For more information: 

Cindy Rennie 

Public Affairs Officer 

Tel: (867) 975-5156 

Fax: (867) 975-5190 

E-mail: crennie@assembly.nu.ca 


